
 
  

    
 
• If you enjoy writing and would like to try some different techniques 

and a few types of poetry, this is your chance! 
• We’ll write haiku and each student’s haiku will be submitted to the 

Cherry Blossom Festival Haiku Contest. * 
• We’ll also try other poetic forms and enter your best work in 

another Canadian poetry contest. * 
• We’ll work on short memoirs, stories from your own life. 

 
*Contests are optional and free. 
 

Instructor Nancy Hundal is a Vancouver children’s writer,  author of 11 
picture books and 3 middle grade novels. She was also McKechnie’s 
teacher-librarian for 34 years! 

 
Who: Students in Grades 4 to 7 

      When: 3:15 to 4:15, January 24th to March 13th (Wednesdays) –  
      8  classes 

Where: Room 105, Ms. Williston’s room 
Fee: $140  


